Road’s End Neighborhood Association of Clark County (RENA)
Hello Neighbors!

October 3rd was our first joint meeting with the Truman Neighborhood Association. We
met the district 1 county council candidates, Hector Hinojosa and Glen Yung. They answered
questions submitted by members of our neighborhoods without any preparation. Very interesting
and insightful. We hope to collaborate with the Truman Neighborhood Association again to bring
community leaders and educators to the neighborhood. A link to a recording of the meeting can
be found here .

Thanks to our gracious community members, we now have funds to plan fun
neighborhood gatherings. The RENA council would like to host some fun events like a
neighborhood swap meet and picnic at the Road’s end park. Please email us at

Roadsend.nacc@gmail.com to volunteer.

***CLARK COUNTY UPDATES***

November 1%t at 10 a.m. will be a council hearing on “Bi-Annual Code Amendments”. There
have been several questions regarding how and when the county building codes change. This
hearing is part of that process. Twice a year, proposed changes to the code are brought forward
to the council to review and approve. There is a full list of the proposed changes on the hearing
notice.

Here is the staff report that will be presented to the Planning Commission for hearing on
October 20 at 6:30 p.m.

https://clark.wa.gov/sites/default/files/media/document/2022-09/Fall%202022%20PC%20staff%

20report.pdf
Planning Commission web page:

https://clark.wa.gov/community-planning/planning-commission-hearings-and-meeting-notes
If you wish to address comments to the PLANNING COMMISSION hearing on October 20 — you

can email sonja.wiser@clark.wa.gov
Make sure to put PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING COMMENTS 10/20/2022 in the subject
line to ensure that your comments are added to the record.

If you wish to submit written comments to the COUNTY COUNCIL regarding any of these
changes:
Submit written comments via the County website

at https://www.clark.wa.gov/councilors/public-comment

**From WSDOT**

Design chosen for the new SR 500 pedestrian/bicycle crossing at NE 54th Avenue/NE
Stapleton Road in Vancouver. Construction scheduled to begin early next year,
complete in late 2023 Details can be found here .
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There have been a few changes made to our garbage and recycling pick up schedule recently.
Check out the Recycle Right app!

Recycling Right Made Easy!

Helpful service reminders and answers to your recycling questions are
right at your fingertips with the RecycleRight tool. Find it online

at www.wcnorthwest.com or download it for your smart device from
the Apple App Store or Google Play.

Enter your address in the RecycleRight tool to see your pick-up
schedule for garbage, recycling, and yard debris. Sign up for
reminders on regular service days as well as important notices about
weather-related and holiday route delays or cancellations. Choose to
receive these announcements by phone call, text, or email.

Have questions about how to recycle an item? RecycleRight has the j
answers! Simply enter an item in the search tool and you’ll find
disposal options here in Clark County.

Curbside Reminders

Plastic Bags

Never put plastic bags or any kind of stretchy plastic in your recycling cart. It will wrap around
and clog the sorting equipment at the West Van processing center. Instead, take plastic bags
(shopping bags, produce bags, bread bags, dry cleaning bags, plastic packing wrap, and clean
and dry zip lock bags) to a local grocery store. Many stores are participating in plastic bag and
film wrap collection in Clark County. Find the receptacle by the shopping carts at store
entrances. Find out more

at: www.plasticfilmrecycling.org

Household Batteries

Tape the ends of rechargeable batteries and put household batteries in a clear, sealed, plastic
bag and place on top of your recycling cart. It’s best to set out batteries when you also plan
to set out your glass recycling bin so the driver can see the bag.

Motor Oil and Antifreeze

Pour in a clear, one-gallon, jug. Important - do not mix or add other liquids. Label
‘Motor Oil’ or ‘Antifreeze’. Place it next to your recycling cart so it’s visible for the
driver.
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Our neighborhood association is just starting out and needs volunteers to plan and facilitate
community events. RENA is not like an HOA, there are no fees and membership is open to all
Road’s End residents. Rent or own, you are our neighbor! Let us know what events you’'d like to
host in your neighborhood.

Check out our County webpage: https://clark.wa.gov nty-man

And our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/roadsendvanwa/

Send us an email Roadsend.nacc@gmail.com
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